
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome back to Snowy Valleys School for Term 2. 
Students arrived back at school last Tuesday looking 
refreshed and ready for another productive term. It 
was lovely to hear about everyone’s holiday               
adventures and how families spent their time over 
Easter. I hope everyone had a pleasant two week 
break, enjoyed their days of not getting up early and 
packing lunches and relaxing in the beautiful autumn 
weather.  
I would like to thank the Snowy Valleys School students 
who turned up for the ANZAC Day Dawn Service and 
ANZAC service. Riley Woods attended the Dawn       
Service on behalf of our school and joined in with all 
other Tumut schools in reading out the names of fallen 
soldiers. Also thank you to Logan Ray and Hunter   
Gemmell who represented our school in the laying of 
the wreath. It was a lovely day to honour our current 
and ex-servicemen, especially after not being able to       
participate in 2020.  
We have a busy week 
at school this week, 
with  tomorrow 
(Wednesday) being 
our annual athletics 
carnival. Parents and 
carers are  invited to 
attend the carnival 
and watch their      
children compete.  
Regards 
Moira 
Principal 

During the last week of Term 1 students visited the 
new play equipment at Carberry Park in Gundagai 
for the Term 1 PBL reward day. Students who did 
not receive more than three  red cards or a        
reflection during the term were treated to a day 
out in the sunshine and a play on the new      
equipment. 
Everyone had a fantastic time, especially on the 
flying fox and the slide. On the way home students 
were treated to a drink from McDonalds. 
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                         Principal: Ms Moira Kingwill 

                            92 Capper St, Tumut NSW 2720 
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COMING UP: 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 28: Athletics Carnival 

THURSDAY, APRIL 29: P&C Annual General Meeting 

 FRIDAY, MAY 21: School Assembly 



TOM’S CARTOON COMMENT 
Tom’s cartoon is around current media topics that have been featured on BTN, which the class watches 

every week. This week’s cartoon motivation is: 

ANZAC Day/Big Bird costume stolen 

RESPECT 

Angus Darby 

ACHIEVEMENT 

Liam Shiels 

SAFETY 

Logan Ray 



COMMUNITY EVENING WITH LUKE KENNEDY 
Luke Kennedy uses his ‘breathtaking’ story to inspire deep lasting change and self awareness for a wide 

range of audiences. Luke will be hosting a parent/community evening tomorrow (Wednesday, April 28) 

at 6pm, at the Miles Franklin Hall at Franklin Public School in Tumut. Luke is Australia’s most requested 

speaker for schools, parent evenings and teacher stress workshops. Luke connects with any demographic 

showing everyone that we all suffer the same internal battles. The evening is open to all community 

members. The cost of the night is $10. See the attached flyer for details.  

CHILDREN’S SCREEN USE WEBINAR 
Parents often raise concerns about the amount of time their children spend on their computers and    

devices. Many parents are not confident in  managing their child’s screen use. There will be some     

webinars being run this term by the Office of the ESafety Commissioner for families. Parents and carers 

can access these valuable webinars at the link http://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/webinars.  

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL CANTEEN 
There will be a small canteen running at the athletics carnival tomorrow (Wednesday). Some of the items 

available will be packets of chips, cupcakes, chocolate bars and lolly bags. Students are invited to bring 

some money to spend at the canteen if they would like. All hot foot for lunch had to be pre-ordered and 

paid for in advance. Notes for lunches went home last week.  

CLASS 3 UPDATE 
Last term Class 3 completed literacy work using          

hypotheticals. Students provided a variety of responses 

that made for great class discussions. It was interesting 

to read the various ways each student responded to the 

question and it helped to understand a little what the 

students are thinking.  So far this term students in Class 

3 have been learning how to skim or scan a piece of 

text. They are only looking for key words and not having 

to read every word. This technique has also been used 

to find TV shows using a TV guide.  



 


